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To:

Subject:

abrar sheikh <abrarfxx@gmail.com>
Monday, January 25, 2010 5:46 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Respected Sir,

With due respact and humble submission it is requested that kindly cancel the proposed new regulation
of retail forex client leverage of 10:1, because the implementation of the proposed regulation will end
the retail clients of US and others, they belongs to all over the world and working with US Forex
companies.

kindest regards,
IBRAR AHMED


